
The purpose of this video is to celebrate our robust "Teacher-Leadership" program, which serves as

a catalyst for effective communication and initiatives within our network of educators. This story,

which is told from the unique point of view of two sisters, was primarily distributed on our internal

channel - "DoDEA Connects" or "DoCo." The purpose is to inspire other educators to share,

innovate, and collaborate within their communities and peers. "Sisters in Leadership" received 225%

more views on DoCo than our standard releases, which serves a community of more than 10k.


